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January’s Guiding Principle is…”Acceptance” 

From the Principal’s Desk…  

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Happy New Year, Genet families!  It’s that time of the year when we begin preparing for the registration of our Fall 

2019 Kindergarten students.  To be eligible for Kindergarten in September 2019, your child must turn five years old by 

December 1, 2019.   

 

Kindergarten Registration packets will be mailed out later this month to all families that we are aware of who have a 

potential K student.  If your child is not currently in the district’s database, please contact the Registrar’s office, Jeanne 

Pangburn at 518-207-2062 to add your child’s name to the list of eligible K students.   

 

The East Greenbush elementary schools will be registering students for Kindergarten during the month of February.  It 

will be important for your child to be on the K list so that your receive a Registration packet.  This packet contains offi-

cial registration forms and information on documents you will need to bring with you to Registration.  Registration for 

Kindergarten at Genet will take place on Tuesday, February 12, 2019 at 9:30-11:00 AM and from 6:00-8:00 PM. 

 

Should you have any questions about the Registration process after you receive your packet in the mail, please  

contact Sandy Giordano at 518-207-2680.  Mrs. Giordano will be happy to answer your questions and guide you 

through the registration process. 

 

Best regards,  

       

Ana Yeomans 
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PTO Movie Night 
Friday, January 11th 

“The Incredibles” 
6:30 PM 

 
PTO Meeting 

January 14th, 6:30 PM 
will include a presentation on the  

EGCSD Transition Plan for Elementary 
Buildings’ Attendance Zones 

A Parent Workshop led by Dr. Jennifer 
Bashant on “Recognizing and Coping with 
Anxiety” will be held on Wednesday,  
January 9, 2019, at the Columbia High 
School Auditorium from 7:00-8:00 PM.   
The community is welcome and encour-
aged to attend.  Tips and strategies will 
be presented for helping children and 
young adults to cope with anxiety. 

 


